
December 2012 

Newsletter 

Thank you to all the parents, grand-

parents and family that helped to 

make our play and meal a great     

Upcoming Events 

December 6 

We will be walking to the li-

brary for a puppet show. 

December 20  

Christmas party 

December 24—January 2  

Christmas break the center 

will be closed Christmas Eve, 

Christmas day, New Years Eve, 

and New Years day all other 

days the daycare will be avail-

able if you need to do some 

last minute shopping.  Please 

call to talk to the daycare 

Christmas Party 

Please bring a toy $5.00 or less. 

Boys please bring a wrapped toy for a 

boy and girls please bring a wrapped 

toy for a girl. 


